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SC150 range end of life announcement

The SC150 range of power supplies will be discontinued.

For some time they have been effectively made obsolete by our newer, more competitively
priced NV175 series.

We realise that some customers who have purchased these models in the past might have
the need to purchase additional identical units either as spares or to use where they have
been designed-in to OEM equipment. Therefore we are offering a "last time buy"
opportunity.

We will accept orders up to and including 12th May 2008. All deliveries will be before end
July 2008. All orders are non-cancellable and non-returnable.

For further assistance please contact Lambda UK Sales department, Tel: +44 (0)1271
856666, Fax: +44 (0)1271 864894 or your usual Field Sales contact. If you would prefer, our
web address is www.lambda-gb.com where you can find data on all of our current products.
We will also be pleased to assist you in converting to newer products as appropriate.



http://www.lambdaeurope.com/uk/range_overviews/range_id111.htm

